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Fil Cerone 
Director of Sustainability, Environment & Planning  
City and Southwest 
Sydney Metro 
PO Box K659 
Haymarket, NSW, 1240 
 

5/12/22 

Subject: Sydney Metro, SSI – 7400-Linewide – Construction Traffic Management Plans 

Dear Mr Cerone, 

I refer to your submission dated 28 November 2022, of the Construction Traffic Management Plans 
for Blues Point Site Operations – Extended Scope (revision A, 23 May 2022) and the Barangaroo 
Temporary Laydown Yard (revision 1, dated 9 June 2022) (the CTMPs). 

I note the CTMPs: 

• have been approved by the Greater Sydney – Customer Journey Planning 

• have been reviewed by Sydney Metro and no issues have been raised with the Department; and 
• contain the information required by the conditions of approval. 

You are reminded that if there are any inconsistencies between the CTMPs and the conditions of 
approval, the conditions prevail. 

Please ensure you make the document publicly available on the project website at the earliest 
convenience.  

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Ellena Tsanidis at 
ellena.tsanidis@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely  

 

Grant Rokobauer 
Acting Team Leader - Rail 
Infrastructure Management 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary 

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/

